
Members of the public are invited to   

CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETINGS 

State Project No. 56-324 I-95 Greenwich Planning and Environment Linkages (PEL) Study 

Open House Meeting: Wednesday, November 20, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. Virtual Meeting: Thursday, November 21, 2024, 

at 12 p.m.  

Learn more & register: i95Greenwich.com  

The purpose of this meeting is to provide the community with an opportunity to learn about the proposed project and 

allow an open discussion of any views and comments concerning the proposed improvements. A Q&A session will 

immediately follow the presentation.   

CTDOT is performing the I-95 Greenwich PEL study, which began in 2023, to analyze potential improvements for safety 

and mobility along the I-95 corridor from the New York State Line to Exit 7 in Stamford and along U.S. Route 1 within the 

study limits. 

Public can submit comments and questions during the two-week public comment period following the meeting. Direct 

comments and questions by Friday, December 6 to info@i95Greenwich.com, (203) 806-0804, or  
 Jonathan.Dean@ct.gov or (203) 993-6529. 

ACCESSIBILITY  

The in-person meeting location is ADA accessible. The virtual public meeting will be livestreamed on YouTube at 

youtube.com/@i95Greenwich, and closed captioning will be available. Non-English translation options will be available 

on Zoom and YouTube. The recording will also be available on CTDOT’s public meeting playlist: 

https://portal.ct.gov/ctdotvpimarchive 

For limited internet access, call (309) 205-3325 with Meeting ID 847 1444 9908. Project information can be mailed within 

one week by contacting Jonathan.Dean@ct.gov; 203-993-6529.  

 For hearing/speech disabilities, dial 711 for Telecommunications Relay Services (TRS). Request language assistance from 

CTDOT’s Language Assistance at (860) 594-2109 at least five business days before meeting. 
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